
“Public comment on draft National List of Essential Assistive Products (NLEAP)” 
 

“ICMR encourages and invites views and inputs from the public on draft NLEAP. The public comment period is an 
important stage in the development of NLEAP since it captures comments in order to address areas of concern. 
Anyone who feels they have something to contribute to a draft list is encouraged to make their comments on the 
ICMR website here. Your comments and feedback will help us in finding and filling the gaps, if any. Comments can 
be uploaded anytime during next four weeks after the day it is displayed on ICMR website.  

 

Click https://nleap.icmr.org.in/ to see more detail 

Click to See Draft document 

 


